
Freeland Middle School Announcements              
May 8th, 2025  
 
 

●​ Incoming 9th Grade Student Council Candidates please email or hand in 
your speeches to both Ms. Neal and Mrs.Thunberg by Wednesday, May 
14th even if you are running unopposed.​
 

●​ Next week is Affirmation Week. Student Leadership has planned affirming 
activities to bring positivity to us all. Monday when you leave the building, 
you will walk out to a sidewalk filled with affirming phrases! Tuesday you 
will enter school to find affirmations on every locker. Wednesday there will 
be an Affirmation poster for each student to sign at lunch. Students who 
sign will receive an affirmation water bottle sticker. On Thursdays, 
students will complete an affirmation activity in their ELA classes.  
 

●​ 8th Grade Send off Summer Carnival BBQ will be Wednesday, May 21st 
from 5:00-7:00 pm. Tickets will be $15, and dinner will be provided. More 
information to come!​
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                               Parent Announcements 

 
●​ MASC/MAHS Summer Leadership is an amazing opportunity to learn more about 

yourself, grow as a leader, and connect with other passionate youth. Any 
upcoming 7th and 8th graders are welcome to attend a mini-camp July 15th-18th 
at Albion College. MASC/MAHS’s Summer Leadership Camp is designed to 
teach the principles of effective leadership and to provide practical experience in 
applying these skills as student leaders. Camp is packed with hands-on, 
engaging activities for students in a broad range of organizations. Whether you 
are a member of the student council, honor society, athletic teams, drama club, 
or anything in between – leadership skills are universal! Students are also 
encouraged to apply for the JC partial camp scholarship to assist with costs 

                 Camp Registration and Scholarships 

https://mascmahs.org/camp/


●​ 2025 4th-8th Grade Summer School ​2025 Summer School Flyer.pdf
 

●​ Freeland Youth Football Information for 4th-8th Grade  
​Freeland Youth Football.pdf

 
●​ Vaping Webinar Link to Webinar​

 
●​ Please remember that any new bussing arrangements require 24 hour notice to 

process.  This includes situations where you would like your child to ride home 
with a friend or to a different location. This must be in writing.  Requests can be 
sent to colest@freelandschools.net 

 
●​ If you would like to add money to your students meal account, please visit the 

link provided. https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/ 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j89HS-ZcMybIh9gHWiw2oz9q67SkUpOT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1STvHVxbvKDDAVkKiyNE7TMt1RaMve3hl/view?usp=sharing
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7QZBBQT6RPCTZT6F8jEqKg?utm_campaign=&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery#/registration?eT
mailto:colest@freelandschools.net
https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/

